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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

I believe HB 3434/SB 916 should happen for striking nurses. I have not received pay 

now since the 14th of January. This has put a great hardship on me and my family. 

My husband has had to try and pick up more hours at his job to help offset our 

financial responsibilities. This has played a toll on our mental and emotional health 

along with our financial ability. I have worked for Providence for 24 year and this has 

not been an easy decision but it is a necessary one. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Theresa RN 


